On November 15, 2019, Oregon's Environmental Quality Commission adopted proposed amendments to the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality's rules at chapter 340, division 101. These rules affect delisting a specific substance as a hazardous waste.
 
Summary
This rulemaking delists a specific substance from being listed as a hazardous waste. The affected substance is electroplating wastewater treatment sludge that Pacific Cast Technologies produces. Pacific Cast Technologies petitioned DEQ to delist this substance on the grounds it does not contain the substances which originally caused the waste to be classified as hazardous. DEQ agreed with the petition.

Filing Information
Administrative Order No.  DEQ 25-2019
Filed Date: 11/15/2019
Effective Date: 11/15/2019
See: December 2019 Oregon Bulletin
Additional Information
To view copies of the documents and learn more about this rulemaking, you can view the rulemaking web page at: ATI Delisting 
The staff report to the Environmental Quality Commission, which contains copies of the adopted rule amendments, is available online here.
You can find the official, published version of the revised rules on the Oregon Secretary of State web site here: 340-101-0004
If you want to receive future email notices about DEQ rulemaking, you must sign up at: DEQ GovDelivery.
You can also obtain more information about this rulemaking by contacting:
Seth Sadofsky
541-687-7329
sadofsky.seth@deq.state.or.us


